
The American Legion 
Post 92 
211 N. 21st Avenue 
Hollywood, FL 33020 
954-923-2760 

Ed Sheubrooks, Detachment Adjutant 
Sons of the American Legion 

Dear Sir: 

On behalf of American Legion Post 92 and Squadron 92, I wish to endorse Christopher Holden for the 
position of Southern Area Commander of the SAL. Holden qualifies for SAL membership through the 
service of his father in the Navy during Vietnam and his grandfather during WWII. 

Chris also distinguished himself as District 9 SAL Commander for three years, District 9 Adjutant for six 
years, Squadron 92 Commander for four years and SqJadron 92 Adjutant for five years. So, he is well 
qualified to assume the position he is vying for. 

Of all the people who assist in the operation of Post 92, Holden is the one person I can count on to 
complete the assigned task with precision and efficiency. What comes to mind immediately are the 
various fund raisers he has championed, including Special Olympics, Fisher House and Project Vet Relief. 
Each charity benefited greatly from his effort and continued to do so even now. 

Finally, Without Chris' skills as an IT and electronics expert, Post 92 would still be in the technology dark 
ages. Whoever gets him next will be the beneficiary of an awesome array of skills and dedication and 
will be lucky to have him. 
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Commander 

~ 
Richard Snyder 
Adjutant 


